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The Editor 
 
 
Abstract 
Each year the RMS holds its annual dinner, and this year was no exception. Traditionally the location of this get-
together alternates between the Royal College of Physicians in Queen Street and the Royal College of Surgeons 
at Surgeon’s Hall. This year (our 254th session) it was our 'turn' to return to the ‘surgeons’. 
 
Although I’ve now been a member of the RMS for four years this was only my second time at the dinner, thus I’d 
never been inside Surgeons’ Hall. As for many people in Edinburgh, all that I’d seen of the famous 
college was its bus stop. Happily I’ve now seen the inside and what a fabulous host it was for our dinner. 
 
This year all went exceptionally well and I think it was enjoyed by all present. We were especially pleased to 
see so many students there, after all it is our Society’s dinner. 
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RMS NEWS

ANNUAL DINNER
Each year the RMS holds its annual dinner, 
and this year was no exception. Tradition­
ally the location of this get-together alter­
nates between the Royal College of Physi­
cians in Queen Street and the Royal College

This year all went exceptionally well and 
I think it was enjoyed by all present. We 
were especially pleased to see so many stu­
dents there, after all it is our Society’s din­
ner.

Top row (left to right): Stuart Blake, Aileen McKinley, Simon Hart, Caroline Cobb, 
Kneale Metcalf. Bottom row (left to right): Emily Cobb, Louise Smith, Mary Dolan, 

D r Ronnie Robertson, Donald Macarthur, Sigrid Wanless, Clare Miles.

of Surgeons at Surgeon’s Hall. This year 
(our 254th session) it was our 'turn' to return 
to the ‘surgeons’.

Although I’ve now been a member of the 
RMS for four years this was only my second 
time at the dinner, thus I’d never been in­
side Surgeons’ Hall. As for many people in 
Edinburgh, all that I’d seen of the famous 
college was its bus stop. Happily I’ve now 
seen the inside and what a fabulous host it 
was for our dinner.

Thanks go to all our speakers especially 
our guest-of-honour Dr. Ronnie Robertson. 
Any one who’s been to his Phase II pathol­
ogy tutorials in the autopsy suite will re­
member him (and his comedy act) very 
well. Other speakers included Professor 
Alder, Dr. A.Doig, Aileen McKinley (last 
years senior president) and our current 
presidents.

The final word of thanks go to Mary 
Dolan (as Annual Dinner Convener) and 
our secretary A.P.
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